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Dane County Personnel & Finance Committee –
 
I’m writing this email in support of the budget amendment to help preserve the San Damiano
property in Monona. This is a once in forever chance to preserve 1,000 l.f. of shoreline and 10 acres
of property on one of the most intensely developed lakes in Dane County. These are tough times and
the timing certainly isn’t perfect for any of us. But we only have this one opportunity to preserve this
access for the general public. Thank you for your consideration of this incredible opportunity.
Chris Homburg
4621 Tonyawatha Trail
Monona, WI 53716
 
Chris A. Homburg, P.E.
chomburg@homburginc.com
(608) 244-3554
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